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Greetings,

Thank you for choosing to participate in the 2017 Combined Federal Campaign(CFC), “Show Some Love.”   Penngood is the Outreach Coordinator (OC) for this year’s CFC.  I am Bernadette Ward, one of the Charity Outreach Coordinators with Penngood.  During this campaign year, your organization will have the opportunity to meet with federal employees.  

Please provide me with the following information:

EVENT Date:  ______________                             Location:_____________________________________________________


Name of  your Charity:  _______________________________________________________________________________
CFC Number:  ___________________
Address:  ______________________________________________________________________________________________
City State Zip:  ________________________________________________________________________________________
POC Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________________________
POC Email:______________________________________________________________________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]POC Phone: _____________________________________________________________________________________________
Alternate POC Name:   
Alternate POC Email:  
Alternate POC Phone:    

Once the dates and locations are confirmed, you will receive an email confirming participation.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at bward@penngood.com or by phone 918.960.4540.

If you are not the Point of Contact (POC), please forward the letter to the correct person and/or provide me with the contact information.

Best regards,
Bernadette Ward
Charity Outreach Coordinator
image1.png
opm.gov/ShowSomeLoveCFC





